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2018 ILA Biennial Conference – Sydney, Australia 

Developing International Law in Challenging Times 

Call for Papers and Panels 

In 2018, the Australian Branch of the International Law Association will be hosting the biennial 

ILA conference. The conference, which is being held in Sydney, Australia, from 19-24 August 2018, is 

a major international event that will bring together hundreds of judges, academics, practitioners and 

officials of governments and international organisations from all around the globe. The Australian 

Branch of the ILA is calling for paper and panel proposals as part of the program for the conference. 

The objectives of the International Law Association include ‘the study, clarification and development 

of international law, both public and private, and the furtherance of international understanding and 

respect for international law’. Yet how are we to anticipate the development of international law, and 

particularly understanding and respect for international law, in an ever-changing world? There are a 

myriad of international challenges facing global society—sharpening economic divides, nationalist 

assertions of boundaries, climate change, cycles of war and poverty, new uses of technology. The 2018 

ILA conference will address diverse cutting-edge issues in international law as part of its ongoing study 

of international law, as well as through dialogue on pressing questions of public and private international 

law. 

The ILA biennial conferences provide an opportunity for members of the ILA Committees to meet and 

advance their work on discrete areas of international law. The current work of the ILA Committees may 

be found here.  Open sessions will be held on these topics to provide all attendees with the opportunity 

to learn of the Committees’ work and to contribute to the development of the program of work. 

In addition, a program will run for all attendees on the core theme of the conference: Developing 

International Law in Challenging Times. To this end, proposals are sought either for individual paper 

presentations or for panel presentations on specific themes. Higher degree research (PhD) students are 

also encouraged to submit poster presentation proposals. A networking and social program is also being 

organised to run during the conference for international and inter-state visitors. 

For paper and poster proposals, speakers are to submit a title and 150-200 word abstract, along with a 

150 word biography for potential inclusion in the program. A one-page CV should also be submitted. 

For panel proposals, the title of the panel and the titles of each paper are to be submitted with a 200 

word abstract of the discussions of the panel and a statement on the proposed format for the panel. 

A biography and one-page CV should also be sent for each proposed speaker on the panel.  

Submissions are to be emailed to info@ila2018.org.au by 1 November 2017. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Sydney in 2018! 

http://ila.org.au/
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